HAPPY NEW YEAR!

January 2017 Newsletter
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Dear Parents/ Guardians, 


                                                                                         


Happy New Year to everyone, we hope you had a lovely Christmas. It only seems 5 minutes ago!                           


A big thank you to the Friends of Willoughton School for their support last year. The pantomime was great fun and we all enjoyed our lunch at Yo Yo in Lincoln. Thank you for your hard work. 


Thank you also to Miss Ramsay and Mrs Cowell for their continued support in running breakfast club. Thank you Miss Ramsay for the wonderful Christmas breakfast, it put us all in the festive spirit! This term is in full swing and I’m sure you have learnt something about dinosaurs!





P.E. KIT


We are having a lot of children not bringing their P.E kit to school.


 Please can you also provide your child with plimsolls/trainers? It is important and gives the children a sense of pride to all look the same during their lesson.


Thank you for your support.





ABSENCES/ LATENESS


If your child is absent from school or is going to be late please contact school that morning to let us know.


The doors are locked at 9 am and all latecomers must enter through the main doors and report to the office so the registers can be updated.
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CLUBS


After school Clubs:


Monday – Fitness club – 3.15 – 4pm





Tuesday – Chess club – 3.15 – 4.15pm





Wednesday – Craft club – 3.15 – 4pm





Thursday - Sports club – 3.15 – 4.15 pm 

















Please complete 





Please complete the attached home/ school agreement. 











SCHOOL DINNERS





We hope you are enjoying the school dinners, we are constantly liaising with our provider so if you have any suggestions or comments, please feel free to drop them off at school and we will forward them on.





If your child is booked in for a hot dinner and is poorly on that day we are unable to cancel their meals and therefore a credit cannot be given. 


PLEASE ENSURE YOU COMPLETE THE MENU WITH YOUR CHILD, AS MANY CHILDREN ARE COMPLAINING THEY DON’T LIKE THEIR DINNER.


Thank you











KEEPING FIT AND HEALTHY – Please ensure your child brings a healthy lunch box to school. No chocolate bars or sweets are allowed. If you would like some further advise check out the website: 


� HYPERLINK "http://www.nhs.uk/Change4Life" ��www.nhs.uk/Change4Life�





Thank you for your support.




















Dates for your diary





Fri 27th January – Chinese New Year day


                              in school


Sat 28th January – Swimming gala Y5/Y6





Thu 2nd February – Walk to school  


                                  assembly





Fri 3rd February – Roses form to be in 


                             school





Tue 7th February	  Class 3 assembly


                 ALL PARENTS WELCOME





Wed 8th February Class 1 assembly


                 ALL PARENTS WELCOME





Thu 9th February Class 2 assembly


                 ALL PARENTS WELCOME


 


Fri 10th February Term 3 finishes





Mon 20th February – Staff training day


                  Mrs Lees joins our school





Tue 21st February - Back to school


                             Term 4 starts
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